Michael Landman
2010 W. Archer Drive
Fayetteville, AR 72701

February 28, 2009

Susan Whitmore

The Erika Whitmore Godwin Foundation
15332 Antioch Street, #147

Pacific Palisades, California 90272-3628

Dear Susan,

Many thanks to you and griefHaven for your caring help with TheatreSquared’s recent
production of Rabbit Hole.

As you know, this Pulitzer Prize-winning play tells the story of a family struggling to heal from
the tragic loss of their 4-year-old son in an automobile accident. Your newsletters and DVD
were extraordinarily helpful to our actors, providing them with insights into the depth of loss, the
variety and many phases of the grieving processes, and the eventual possibility of acceptance and
going on with life. Susan, we were profoundly moved by the generosity and openness of the
parents on Portraits of Hope.

Enclosed please find two cast photos, including one signed by the company. Also enclosed is a
copy of our program, in which you, griefHaven and the Erika Whitmore Godwin Foundation are
gratefully acknowledged.

Thank you for your wonderful work.
Warmest regards,

ichael Landman
Director, Rabbit Hole
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